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MARK YOUR CALENDARS: (Submitted by Dana Antonucci-Durgan)

1) "Google Scholar and Academic Libraries”- A Library Forum will be held on Wednesday,
January 4, 2006 12:00 - 1:30 pm in the large conference room to discuss the role of Google
Scholar in academic libraries.

About Google Scholar: http://scholar.google.com/scholar/about.html

2) John Regazzi, the Dean of the College of Information and Computer Science at Long Island University
(formerly the Managing Director of Market Development at Elsevier) , will present "The Shifting Sands of
Scholarly Publishing" on January 10, 2006 at 11:00 am in the Javits Room.

Dr. Regazzi will discuss some of his findings published in the following paper:

The battle for mindshare: A battle beyond access and retrieval : 2004 Miles Conrad Memorial Lecture.
http://search.epnet.com/login.aspx?direct=true&db=bth&an=13547220

If you are planning to attend either of these let Maryanne know. There will be handouts at the Regazzi
event and we would like to have enough!

LIBRARY CLUB READY TO ROLL : (Submitted by Victor Santiago)

It is my pleasure to announce the official launch of Stony Brook University's first Library Club.
The Library Club is a student club open to all SBU students and is recognized by the SBU
student governance.

Our current officers -
President: Greg Smith

Vice President: Kenny Chang
Secretary: Raja Keluskar
Treasurer: Raja Singh
Advisor: Victor Santiago
Webmaster: Lauren Guenveur
Webmaster: Luis Rodriguez

What makes the Library Club Special?

The Library Club is the only student organization created to join together SBU students and
library staff to benefit the SBU community. The Library Club was created by students who
worked in the library or are currently working in the library. They have experienced both the role
of a library student employee and the role of the library patron. This perceptive is unique, and
offers a great opportunity for creative ideas for the club to integrate with the library and SBU
community. The Club can provide a great opportunity for the library to help mentor students and
make a lasting impact on student lives. Other clubs associated with academic departments



influence their students.
What is the club up to?

This has been the first official full semester for the club. The main goal this semester has
been signing up members and developing the programming. The activities and programs will
depend on what the members of the club develop on their own. However, the activities and
programs will stem from the central value seen in its mission statement: "The Library Club, a
bridge between the Library and the Community." The Library Club is another way for the SBU
students and the library to connect.

TRAVEL -2006 MILEAGE RATE:

The IRS has announced a new mileage rate for business travel. Effective January 1, 2006, the
new rate is 44.5 cents per mile.

LIBRARY SERVICES MEETING SUMMARIES:

If you'd like to know what goes on at Library Services Committee meetings we are posting the
summaries on the share folder for all library staff. On your desktop select LiB_ Staff and choose
the Library Services folder. Meeting summary from December 13, 2005 is now available for
reading.

BEST WISHES TO EVERYONE:

At this time of the year we take time to appreciate our family and friends. Whatever
holiday you are celebrating may it be wonderful! Enjoy your time away from work and
look ahead to a happy new year.




